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The Family Tree House Winter 2017 
A collaboration between Early Childhood Partners of Hamilton-Wenham & 
Manchester, Hamilton-Wenham Library, and local parents.   

Select	
  Saturdays	
  at	
  10:30	
  am	
  to	
  11:30am	
  

Come to all or come to a few.  
Sign up online at 

www.EarlyChildhoodPartners.weebly.com or call                        
Lisa Cheney at 978-468-5489 or email at 

e.cheney@hwschools.net

1/21:	
  Dinosaurs	
  
2/18:	
  Construc:on	
  &	
  Tools	
  
3/18:	
  Outdoor	
  Animals	
  

The Family Tree House is the place to meet! 
Conjures memories of neighborhood friends 
and play-based exploration of our world. Led by 
parents and recommended for families with 
children birth – 8 years. Share stories and visit 
exploratory play stations. 
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